
 

 

Quarry Farm Newsletter #19 – October 18, 2019   

This week’s box:  arugula, carrots, cilantro, garlic, Italian spinach, kale, potatoes, 

squash, tomatoes. 

Well, it’s the second to last box before the end of the first season of the Quarry 

veggie box program, and week by week, the beds are closing down.  A little 

faster than expected because this is a cold and wet fall. 

It’s time to plan for the future so we hope you will join us on the 25th for pizza 

and a round meeting starting at 3:00 pm.  This meeting will help us shape the 

new projects, and we need to hear from you about what will and will not work. 

The most important is the winter box program (not this winter but the next) but 

we need to buy the seed now.  We are looking for consensus about what 

vegetables we would put in a winter box, how long it would last, the price, the 

frequency (every two weeks?) and so on.  Same for the bread and the jarred 

product.  So please come, eat some pizza and tell us what you think. 

Cheers from the Team 


